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DEPARTMENT OF LAW

CRIMINAL DIVISION

June 2, 1993

Timothy Foster
Airport Safety
P.O. Box 190629
Anchorage, Alaska
99519-0629

Re: Michael Palmer

Dear Mr. Foster:

WALTER J. HICKEL, GOVERNOR

\;LEASE REPLY TO:

N CRIMINAL DIVISION CENTRAL OFFICE
P.O. BOX 110300 - STATE CAPITOL
JUNEAU, ALASKA 99811-0300
PHONE: (907) 465-3428

T OFFICE OF SPECIAL PROSECUTIONS
AND APPEALS
1031 W. 4TH AVENUE, SUITE 318
ANCHORAGE, ALASKA 89501-5993
PHONE: (907) 279-7424

This is to confirm our conversation of this date regarding Michael Palmer. As
I indicated to you, the Alaska Police Standards Council met on May 24, 1993, and decided that
it does not wish to appeal the superior court’s decision in Brantley & Palmer v. State, APSC,
3AN-92-3063 Civ. As a result of this decision, Mr. Palmer is now eligible for (re)hire as an
Airport Safety Officer and he will be certified by the APSC in due course. As you are aware,
Jack Wray has resigned from his position as executive director for the APSC. The council has
hired a new executive director, Laddie Shaw, but he will not begin work until a little later this

summer.

By copy of this letter, I am asking that Mr. Shaw work with you as much as
possible to expedite Mr. Palmer’s certification. If there are any questions that I can answer,

please feel free to contact me.

Very truly yours,

CHARLES E. COLE
ATTORNEY GENERAL
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Margot O( %nulh

Assistant Attor;‘rcfr General
















































